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POSTPONEMENT OF RESUMPTION DATES FOR NEW AND 

RETURNING STUDENTS 

Consequent upon the “total, comprehensive and indefinite strike 
action” embarked upon by members of the Academic Staff Union 
of Universities (ASUU) as directed by its National Secretariat, the 
Management wishes to inform all new and returning students that 
the resumption dates earlier fixed for Monday 12/12/11 and 
Monday 19/12/11 respectively, have been put on hold for now. 
 
Students are enjoined to remain in their homes and to await 
further directives, please. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Omotayo O. Ikotun (Mrs.) 
Registrar 
 

 


